UNIVERSITY ATTENDANCE
POLICY

Students are expected to attend and participate in every class meeting.
Instructors establish specific policies relating to absences in their
courses and communicate these policies to the students through the
course syllabi. Individual instructors, based upon the nature of the
course, determine what effect excused and unexcused absences have in
determining grades and upon students’ ability to remain enrolled in their
courses. The university reserves the right to determine that excessive
absences, whether justified or not, are sufficient cause for institutional
withdrawals or failing grades.
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